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Dear Mr. Armstrong

Greetings! I am looking at 70 years old and a local resident all that time. Some of that time
Bishop Tube was in business employing many I have known. We all did things we learned
later were not smart things to do. As things started happening and technology improved we
learned to correct those mistakes. Unfortunately some we can't undo. Bishop tube is one of
those. The lives of the workers and those living close to the site have and continue to be
changed. The contaminated groundwater plume is growing and will continue. Toxic vapors are
escaping and will continue. We all know this! This site is not a place to build homes or let
people live and or work.

WE cannot do nothing, we need to clean up our mess as much as possible. After responsible
remediation the Bishop Tube site should be again tested to see if it is safe for use as a park or
open space. Should we allow the current housing project it will be too late to fix the damage
what we have done,

Thank you for the opportunity share my thoughts.

Sincerely,
Peter Lee

27 HICKORY LANE
MALVERN, PA 19355
United States





